ILSAC Minutes for August 11, 2025
Heather DeFransico, Alison Fulford, Andrea Ziglar, Cal Walton, Regina Watson, John Watson, Ginger Rockey-Wallace, Aubrie Simpson-Gotham, Melody Kohr, Heather, Sara, Kyle Johnson, Demarco Mott, Melissa Jagger, Cindy Walker Ringel , Lashondra Fortenberry, Marta Torres, and Rebbeca Sen. (Voting members in bold print)
August meeting for ILSAC, recording started by Andrea.
· Alison made motion to approve July minutes and Heather seconded.
Report Writing:
Missing sections from Margie (2) and Maria (1), the other sections are completed. Heather sent emails out to Margie and Maria but hadn’t received anything back from them. Alison also reached out to both of them and didn’t receive a response.  The Council decided to move forward by writing the missing sections during the meeting.
· Membership: Andrea reviewed which appointments were approved and identified some that needed to be filled. The Council still needs representatives from Foster Parent, Advocate, Commerce, and AHCA for statutory required parties. The following members were approved but are awaiting their appointment letters which are Dehryl McCall, Terrence Watts, Liesl Ramos, Ashley Cabrera and Melissa Jagger
· Council members decided to work on the missing sections of the report.
· Melissa wants it noted that she didn’t wasn’t able to vote this year even though the letter dated January 2025.
· Regina mentions that is why the council recommended an expansion of terms last year, it would help membership. DeMarco agrees
· Regina mentioned that the Barrier Section should also show how to resolve the problem.
· DeMarco, add to the report the council will be reviewing the needs assessment data to make a recommendation when it’s available.
· Continued working on Looking Ahead section of the report. Regina recommends being more inclusive to include judicial benchbook and other areas surrounding the benchbook.
· EFC Flowchart review, Andrea pulled it up to review with Council.
· Heather will send out the report for everyone to review and make comments.  If you have additional information to add to the Barrier Section, please send it to Heather and Alison.  The report will be due this Friday, August 15, 2025.
· The next meeting will be September 8, 2025.
